
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6C

P.O. Box 77876 Washington, D.C. 20013, (202) 547-7168

June 19, 2017

Mr, Matthew Marcou, Director Public Space, DDOT 1100 Fourth Street S.W., Second Floor Washington, DC 20024

Re: 501 H Street NE, application 204464 to add bollards and railings in the alley adjacent to this building to protect the neighboring residence from accidental damage from cars using surface parking spaces located off the alley

Dear Mr. Marcou,

On June 14, 2017, at a duly noticed regularly scheduled monthly meeting of ANC 6C, with a quorum of six out of six commissioners and the public present, the abovementioned matter came before ANC 6C.

The ANC 6C commissioners voted unanimously, 6:0:0, to support this application. We understand the posts and rails will not be attached to the residence, but will protrude 6 inches into the alley. Also installed will be bollards to protect the front corner of the residence and the two corners of the fence surrounding the back yard.

The commissioners suggested (1) an additional rail at a driver's eye level and/or reflective indicators on the posts to make the guard rail more apparent to drivers, and (2) installation of a security camera to help identify drivers in cases of severe damage or negligence.

Thank you for giving great weight to recommendations of ANC 6C.

On behalf of ANC 6C,

Karen J. Wit

Karen Wirt ANC 6C chair